



IBPO Local #304 Bristol Police Department 395 Metacom Ave Bristol RI 02809

Town Clerk Melissa Cordeiro 10 Court St Bristol RI 02809

IBPO Local 304 President Steven St. Pierre 395 Metacom Ave Bristol RI 02809

Madame Clerk and respected members of Town Council,

With the recent resignation of retired Detective Keith Martin from the Police Pension Fund Board of Trustees, the IBPO local 304 from the office of the Union President, would like to highly recommend retired Sergeant Robert Millard as a candidate to fill the seat vacated by Detective Martin. Please consider Sergeant Robert Millard to serve as the Union representative pick on the Police Pension Fund Board of Trustees.

Respectfully,

Steven St. Pierre IBPO Local 304 President



Bristol Police Department 395 Metacom Avenue Bristol, RI 02809 401-253-6900 Ext 211

E-Mail: sst.pierre@bristolri.us